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In the current year, 2014, the collection Papers on Anthropology will change 
its frequency of publication. It will become a journal published twice a year. 
Th e earlier title, the aims of the publication and requirements for the authors 
remain unchanged.

Contributions to the spring issue are expected by 1 March 2015; the fi rst 
issue will be published by 1 June. Th e second issue will be published by 15 
October, Professor Juhan Aul’s 75th birth anniversary. Th e articles should be 
submitted by 1 July.

Looking forward to continuing fruitful cooperation with our authors, 

Prof. Helje Kaarma
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